
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CAREER AND TECHNICAL TEXTBOOK 

ADOPTIONS 
 

DATE: April 21, 2009 
 

 
The following textbooks have been recommended for Board approval by the appropriate 
adoption committees. 

******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Career and Technical 
Textbook Adoptions. 

 
******************** 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Hector Mendez                                 Steve Brown, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools                                  Assistant Superintendent 
                                                                                                Secondary Operations 


